
International Whaling Commission: Income and Expenditure Account, Year ended 31st May, 1950 

Letters exchanged between the Secretary for Commerce and Industries and the Secretary to the Treasury entitled: 

“International Whaling Commission: Appointment of Independent Observers”, 17.3.56 and 20.4.56;  

“International Convention for the Regulation of Whaling: 1955-56 Season: Expenses of Inspectors”, 15.2.57, 10.6.57 and 

16.8.49; 

“International Whaling Commission: Increased Contributions”, 1.8.57;  

“Union’s Contribution towards the Expenses of the International Whaling Commission”, 21.7.49, 3.8.49 and 25.9.50; 

“International Whaling Commission: Republic’s Annual Contribution towards Expenses”, 8.9.65; 

“Internasionale Walvisvangskommissie: Heffing op Walvisse”, 9.8.66 and 2.9.66. 

Memorandum submitted to the Cabinet by the Minister of Economic Affairs: Attending the meeting 13th of the International 

Whaling Committee, November 1960 (in Afrikaans). 

Note to the Minister on the subject of the use of a Japanese whale ship by S.A. firm, January 1961 (in Afrikaans). 

Memorandum submitted to the Cabinet by the Minister of Economic Affairs: Attending the 16th meeting of the International 

Whaling Committee, November 1960 (in Afrikaans). 

Circular Communication to all Contracting Governments & Commissioners, issued by the International Whaling Commission, 

7.7.65.  

Letter from A.T.A. Dobson (Secretary to the I.W.C.) to the Secretary for External Affairs entitled “Circular letter to all 

Contracting Governments Subject: Finance”, 18.8.50. 

Estimated Income and Expenditure for the Year ending 31st May, 1951 by the International Whaling Commission. 

 


